
 

 

NOTICE 
 

Attention: One Wall Residents 
 

Replacement & Testing of “Safeties” in R5 Elevator 
 

From: Feb. 25
th

 to Feb. 28th 
 

Technicians from ThyssenKrupp Elevators will be 
here on February 25

th
 (Monday) up until February 28

th
 

(Thursday) to install & test “Safeties” for R5 elevator. 
 
During this time, R5 elevator will be “Out of Service”. 
 
All Residents are kindly requested to use R6 elevator 
during this time.  
 
We apologize for the inconvenience & thank you for 
your patience. 

 
ONE WALL CONCIERGE 

February 19th, 2013 
 

  



 


